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Thursday 17 November 2022 
 

Parent Survey 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
It has been an incredible ten weeks – and I am thankful to each and every one of you for your support. 
Tomorrow, I am holding the parent forum and look forward to seeing as many of you that are able to 
attend.  
 
In school we are busily preparing for Christmas. We will soon receive a huge real Christmas tree in the main 
hall and we are looking forward to sharing details of things FOMMs (Friends of Mason Moor) are planning to 
celebrate the season! 
 
The school is looking fantastic. We have taken down some internal walls and repainted and decorated. It 
looks fresh and bright. 
 
For parents of children with SEND, we will be in contact with you in the coming weeks to support us in 
creating your child’s new Individual Plan. I have purchased a new software that helps us to create bespoke 
plans to help your child in class. We have also started using a Dyslexia screening tool to help us with 
diagnosing needs for literacy difficulties.  
 
Our new website goes live next week – I can’t wait for you to see it and all of the information we are sharing. 
Including: curriculum information, year group knowledge organisers and daily news. 
 
I attach a parent questionnaire – please fill it in and send it back to us. I would ask that you think about 
where the school is TODAY, rather than where it was last year. The questionnaire helps us to think about 
other things we can do to make this school even better. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Daniel Constable-Phelps 
Executive Headteacher 


